
 

  

 

AAT Fisherman Islands 

CLOSED MONDAY 7th MAY 2018 
Unless alternative arrangements have been agreed to, 
please note that AAT Receivals and Deliveries at 
Fisherman Islands will be closed for the 
Labour Day Public Holiday. 
 
Re-opening on Tuesday 8th May 2018  - 0600hrs 
 
Please distribute to all parties that may be affected. 
 
 
Regards, 
Robbie Eaglesham 
Facility Coordinator 
24th April 2018 
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